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Carl A. Nesbitt Public School 

“Home of the Nitros” 


DECEMBER 2018 

Christmas Concert 
This year's Christmas Concert will be 
Wednesday, December 19th.  We will have one 
performance at 9:00 a.m. and one at 12:00 
noon. Parents can come to whichever time is 
more convenient. This year's production is 
“Christmas at Nesbitt”! 

Winter Weather is Here! 
The weather is changing quickly! Students are 
reminded to dress according to the weather and 
to assume they will be outdoors at recesses, 
unless the temperature becomes unreasonable. 
If the weather is stormy prior to the start of the 
school day, please listen to the radio.  Every 
attempt will be made to announce class 
cancellations on the various radio stations by 
7:00 a.m. This information will also be found at 
www.sssc.ca (the Sudbury Student Services 
Consortium website). If classes are cancelled, 
please do not bring your child to school. If 
schools are open but busses are cancelled and 
you drop your child off, please remember that 
you must pick your child up at the end of the 
school day. 

Kids Helping Kids
Our canned food drive will continue until 
December 18th. The Nesbitt Student Parliament 
has organized many fun events throughout 
December. Please see the December calendar 
for details. Thank you to all the families who 
are adding a few extra items to their grocery 
carts each week and sending them to school. 
The food and funds we raise will help the 
Sudbury Food Bank to supply food to over 45 
programs operated by partnering community 
service agencies and food pantries throughout 
the city that serve low income families, senior 
citizens and other individuals in need.  Thank 
you for your participation in this worthwhile 
cause. 

Character Education -
Honesty
The following students were recognized for 
demonstrating the character trait we highlighted 
for the month of November: 

302 - Tessa L. 605 - Travis B. 
403 - Ryan W. 608 - Matthew F. 
3/4 - Seth B. 710 - Alex G. 
506 - Jordin M. 7/8 - Coheed H. 
507 - Olivia E. 813 - Ben R. 

December’s character trait is Acceptance.  For 
the next month, we will be on the lookout for 
students demonstrating this character trait. 

Upcoming training sessions 
for Delta Gaming Bingos
If you are interested in volunteering for the 

Nesbitt Bingos, you must complete the Bingo 

Training session.     

Upcoming Training Sessions: 

Wednesday, December 12th 
9:00 a.m. 
Delta Bingo and Gaming Sudbury 
940 Newgate Avenue 

Tuesday, January 8th 

6:00 p.m. 
Sudbury Food Bank 
Webbwood Drive 

Friday, February 8th 

9:00 a.m. 

Delta Bingo and Gaming 


More information regarding dates and times 
of Nesbitt Bingos will be available in the new 
year. 

Sessions are just over one hour long and no 
appointment is needed. For more information, 
call Richard at 705-560-4243 (ext. 225). 

http:www.sssc.ca
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Carl A. Nesbitt Public School 

“Home of the Nitros” 


DECEMBER 2018 

Lost and Found Items 
Please check our lost and  found bench outside 
the office for your child’s belongings. Any items 
left on the last day before break will be donated 
to charity. 

Je parle français
The following students were selected by their 
teachers for demonstrating exemplary efforts in 
speaking French during the month of November:   

302 - Sierra C. 605 - Nathan S. 
403 - Naiya P. 608 - Carly F. 
3/4 - Holly H. 710 - Dylan W. 
506 - Mieshoueh M. 7/8 - Brody P. 
507 - Alexandra L. 813 - Grace F. 

Hot Dogs, Subs, Pizza and 
Milk 
Please note that the food orders for January to 
March 2018 are due Friday, December 7th, 
2018. 

Kindergarten Information 
Nights
Kindergarten Information Night will take place 
Thursday, January 17th from 5:30— 6:30 p.m. 
We encourage families to register early so that 
the school can secure staffing this spring, which 
causes less disruption to classes in the Fall. To 
be eligible for Kindergarten, a child must be 4 
years old by December 31st, 2019. The 
evening will also include information about 
French Immersion programming.  To register 
your child at either Ernie Checkeris P.S. or 
Westmount P.S., please bring your child’s proof 
of age, health card and proof of immunization. If 
you know of any families in the community who 
have children eligible for kindergarten, please let 
them know about these Kindergarten 
Information Nights.  

Winter Clothing Campaign
Thank you to everyone who donated winter 
coats and accessories for the Winter Clothing 
Campaign. Cooper Equipment Rentals is the 
company who organized this campaign.   
THANK YOU! 

Curling at Nesbitt
Many thanks to Frank Brunton and Marg Hardie 
and Bill Sloan for coaching our Nesbitt Nitros 
Curling Team! 

Our Children Our Future 
Our Children Our Future is a non-for-profit 
organization who offers services and programs 
to individuals in this community and surrounding 
areas. This agency recruits “well trained” 
professionals to empower and support children 
as well as families to foster a healthy future for 
our communities. A big piece that OCOF 
supports is food security to those who may need 
it. Our Children Our Future has been developing 
these programs and services in the New 
Sudbury areas since May. For further 
information about this organization and all that 
we do and offer, please contact Chantal at 705-
222-1826 ext.267 Thank you! 

Happy Holidays!
On behalf of the staff of Carl A. Nesbitt Public 
School, I would like to take this opportunity to 
wish you and your family a healthy, happy and 
peaceful holiday! 
School resumes Monday, January 7th, 2019. 

Keep in Touch
Like us on Facebook 
Website: 
www.rainbowschools.ca/elementary/ca_nesbitt  
Telephone : 705-566-3935 
Fax : 705-566-6608 

www.rainbowschools.ca/elementary/ca_nesbitt


 
 

 
 
 

 
     
 

             

     

 

     

     
 

 

    

 

 

     
 

 
 

 
    
 

    

    
 

 
    
 

     
 

 
 

 
 

Carl A Nesbitt P.S. December 2018 Calendar
 
Character Trait of the Month: ACCEPTANCE
 

Monday, December 3: Grades 3 – 6 to Science North 

Intermediate Boys VB Championship at Lively H.S. 

Tuesday, December 4: Hot Dog Day 

Wed., December 5:  Pizza Day 

Thursday, December 6: Subway Day 

    Intermediate Girls VB Championship at Confederation S.S. 

Friday, December 7: 2nd term Food Orders are due today 

MADD presentation to grade 7 & 8 classes

    Twin Day - $1.00 or a non-perishable food item 

Tuesday, December 11: Hot Dog Day 

Wed., December 12: Pizza Day 

Thursday, December 13 : Subway Day 

Grade 7 and 8 to Winter MADDness at Lasalle S.S. 

Friday, December 14: Jersey Day -$1.00 or a non-perishable food item 

Christmas Candy-grams for sale - .50 each 

Tuesday, December 18: Hot Dog Day 

D & A and Ham fundraiser delivery date 

Christmas Concert Dress Rehearsal 

Wed., December 19: Pizza Day 

Christmas Concert at 9:00 and 12 noon 

Thursday, December 20: Subway Day 

Friday, December 21: Pyjama Day - $1.00 or a non-perishable food item 

Christmas Holidays from December 24th to January 4th -  Happy Holidays! 


